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Another 4 Peaks has been and gone and now we look forward to 2013. A lot of  

new faces this year which was good, but the absence of regular attendees  
was a little sad. To those regulars who made the trip I thank you for your  
continued support. To the small but loyal and hard working crew of Dot,  

Faye, Bruce B, Roger, Judy, Evelyn, Ben, Shannon and Margaret I cannot thank  
you enough. To Jenny and Jane thanks for your assistance. Thanks to Parks Vic  

Bright and HVP Myrtleford for their assistance in making the event possible.  
I thought I was on top of my emotions this year but no. Though I did better  
hopefully next year I can get through without tearing up at presentations. 

Nice to have a couple of the long time supporters take home a few of the trophy's 
and a little piece of Reg. 

Most things were good and not many complaints.  
To those few who wish to bend our rules let me say they are  

there for a reason and they will be staying.  Setting off early and cutting  
corners are not encouraged and if you can't abide by our few rules don't  

come. If the track goes to the top of the hill then right, go there, don't  
shortcut it. We are running in an ecological fragile area. Stick to the  

tracks.  Enough of these things for now. 
Good to see the under 15 section so hotly contested. 

To those of you who did all four days a top effort and if you didn't brag about it to your 
mates when you returned to school you should have as you have every right to. 

Well done to Clive Lane who convinced his daughter and grandchildren to give it a go. 
If you can let me know what you told them Clive I will email it to every one so they can get  

their family's to attend and enjoy the countryside as well. Last year, thanks to all the people who 
were there, after all the bills were payed we were able to donate $500 to the Albury-Wodonga 

Cancer Care Building Fund. This year we are hopeful of donating a little more to a charity that we are 
yet to decide upon. Thank you to all who ran for your patience and support and we hope to see you 

all again next year and reacquaint each other with the family, 
The Four Peaks Family. 

Till we meet again. 
 regards Bruce. 


